

hasbeen a YVC Club sponsor since 2010 and has amazed me with her ability to motivatestudents and find meaningful opportunities forher students to serve. I'm sure Katie will be missed at Dozier Middle School where she has worked as a schoolcounselor and was recognized district-wide as "Teacher of the Year" for NewportNews Public Schools in 2016. I lookforward to seeing all of the great things she will do with Youth VolunteerCorps of Hampton Roads!

The decision to step down from YVCHR to better serve my family was not aneasy one. However, I take much consolation knowing that I will continue to be involved with Youth Volunteer Corps by serving on the national YVC Board of Directors and I hope to be able to help YVC expand on the east coast. From the bottom of my heart, I'd like tothank everyone who has helped me along the way. I was able to fulfill a dream, and I will forever be grateful to you all.

With much gratitude,





Volunteer of the Month

Meet our "Volunteer of the Month" Jacob Pegram! Jacob hasjust started volunteering with Youth Volunteer Corps Hampton Roads this yearbut has surely stood out amongst his peers! He currently attends Bethel HighSchool and is active in the National Honor Society, ROTC, Scholastic Bowl and plays soccer for both the school team and a travel team! In his spare timeJacob enjoys playing even more soccer, hanging out with friends and going toWater Country. Following high school he'd like to attend college (fingerscrossed for Duke University) and study engineering.



Throughout his time with YVC Jacob shared that his favorite project has been Top Soccer, a program for those with special needs, he said "I enjoy playing soccer and I love seeing the excited faces on the kids when I am working with them", we're glad that Jacob found a project he is passionate about that he continued to go throughout the rest of the season even when YVC representatives weren't there! Jacob told us that what interested him in YVC was his desire to help the community and he's found that being a part of this program has also allowed him to meet new people along the way. Jacob also shared that "volunteering is not just to get hours for school, but it makes a difference in our community". Congratulations Jacob, thank you for your dedication to service and our community!





questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at kmulvaney@yvchr.hrcoxmail.com or (631)346-7045!



Congratulations!

To all of our YVC volunteers graduating this year, thank you for all the time and commitment that you have dedicated to YVC! You have been apart of a great impact here in our Hampton Roads community and we hope that you'll carry your love and passion for serving others alongside you as you enter this new chapter in your life. Congratulations and best of luck!

Youth Volunteer Corps Hampton Roads | 10 San Jose Drive Suite 4D, Newport News, VA | yvchr.org





